
 

Joyner to be featured speaker at "Food and our Faith" 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SAVE THE DATE!  FOOD AND OUR FAITH 

FEBRUARY 23 @ 9:30 AM - 12:00 PM    Free 

  

Join the Creation Justice Network and Partners in Health and Wholeness / 

the NC Council of Churches for "Food and Our Faith," Saturday, February 

23rd from 9:30 till noon, at Melfield UCC, Haw River. Nationally acclaimed 

food justice activist Rev. Richard Joyner of the Conetoe N.C. Family Life 

Center will be our keynote speaker. Following Joyner's presentation, there 

will be a panel discussion drawing upon the wisdom and experience of 

North Carolina food justice, health, and environmental advocates.  Come 

learn about the connections between the health of our bodies and the 

health of the earth; about food justice; about community and vocation. 

Afterward we will hold a People's Feast!  While we will be providing the 

basics, and there will be no charge, we ask those who are attending to 

bring a dish representing a favorite heirloom family or church recipe to 

share. 

  

Although this event is free, you must register. ​Click here to RSVP​. For 

more information on Rev. Joyner and his work, ​click here​.  
  

For more information, contact Karen Richardson Dunn, PHW Regional 

Coordinator at ​karen@ncchurches.org​.  
  

NOTE: Melfield UCC is listed as "permanently closed" on Google Maps. This 

is incorrect - please follow the directions as listed. Here is the address: 

2145 Melfield Dr, Haw River, NC 27258. 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Pi79Xiksv3EXKeBQW84D5D5LiBU_VgVB37ylsrF7zUhKZQcqm82uL8Ys4wAHix1-cM7G4-CEMt4bP8_FUcup-0s2Lqiafl7leBfG8stX5ba2Z9Ya0hqRnVqSNgGz3UmYGjOCUvo6wd7n7fD3GE8kcOQtDLF8_0UIYGs_NCXSNcE1TJ8JZ9JmkE_RuIJOzsNMiSK9YZICmEg9DFC3BlDqISwH45wEejwDauobgiZ3VRcki50KbWc459sEUg9_EEL3Cw_wmM5-OCxmtkP3afGwvU7dwW3QWQ6x&c=4hr6LBgNJEUFtWTM8qks2bupcxnJ6MnVZ_yzIfhhQI1ZbW9muN6fTQ==&ch=y2nmsgKgIgS75ISsCmYN5BniSotBaAwiLfKQRHhWLD-C8vxruBghZw==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Pi79Xiksv3EXKeBQW84D5D5LiBU_VgVB37ylsrF7zUhKZQcqm82uL1FHHxtbrsZI8NXgpO2xgkeY6Gxp3FWnP_2h_y21tC3E-04csNay15yHt33mqQI7l8A91n37j1aHi7cYeHujsTuGKOJt2u1iraF0FuT8c4DJzbBSRM6c_28OjcsyuDufUsUiiUYrFQZ1FGiR4o5aVjydRmEgk55oxNdfZnpD8I-79QrqnlPTSypOpB7bzXPuzQ==&c=4hr6LBgNJEUFtWTM8qks2bupcxnJ6MnVZ_yzIfhhQI1ZbW9muN6fTQ==&ch=y2nmsgKgIgS75ISsCmYN5BniSotBaAwiLfKQRHhWLD-C8vxruBghZw==
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